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Weekly Newsletter 3rd February 2023
St John’s School Website

Fantastic news! Our new Website is now live!!!!!! Please check it out at the usual address.  We will be continuing to build it and add to it over the next few weeks. Thank you, Mrs Rylands, for sorting it all out.
Safer Internet Day
Safer Internet Day 2023 will take place on 7th February 2023 with celebrations and learning based around the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online.’ Thousands of organisations will be getting involved to promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital technology for children and young people. 
Mental Health Week
Next week is also Mental Health Week and this year’s theme is ‘Let’s Connect.’

Valentine’s Disco

Don’t forget next Thursday is our Valentine Disco! Wednesday 8th February is the last day to send back and permission slips and money.
Musical Beginnings Extra
Every Tuesday during Term Time at the Lyceum Building in Oldham there is an opportunity for children who are aged between 0-4 years old who have additional needs and their parent/carer to attend a musical session free of charge which includes singing, rhymes, action songs and much more.  To book a place contact www.oldham.gov.uk/music_centre_application or call in at school for details. 

Mobile Phones

Please note that only children in Year 6 who have permission to walk home by themselves are allowed to bring mobile phones into school which must be handed in to the school office.

Stars of the Week
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are:  

	Sapphire
	Ajer

	Ruby 
	Max

	Diamond
	Georgi

	Topaz
	Haniel

	Emerald
	Evie

	Nightingale
	Lilly J

	Cleopatra
	Timothy 

	Pankhurst
	Phoebe

	Rosa Parks
	Brent

	Einstein
	Aaron

	Headteacher
	Lily and Elliot


Attendance

Well done to Mrs Bannister’s Class once again with the highest attendance this week of 95%.
	Sapphire
	89.7%

	Ruby 
	91.5%

	Diamond
	90.7%

	Topaz
	93.9%

	Emerald
	93.1%

	Nightingale
	91.8%

	Cleopatra
	93.4%

	Pankhurst
	93.9%

	Rosa Parks
	93.8%

	Einstein
	95%


Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 92.3% We would like it be 98%. Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School Office before the start of the school day. 

Half Term

Please note we break up for half term on Friday10th February and return to school on Monday 20th February.


